From: tonyhanmer@hotmail.com
To: smurray@queenslandracing.com.au; mlambert@queenslandracing.com.au

CC: dtoohey@gqueenslandracing.com.au
Subject: RE: Queensland Racing and UNITAB:Product and Pgram Agreement

Date:; Wed, 17 Jun 2009 16:01:34 +1000

Michael, | am replying to you via Shara as she forwarded your note to me,

Mr. Grace's letter to Malcolm Tuttle of 18th November 2008 was distributed and viewed by the
Queensland Racing Board at that time. It was agreed that no further action be taken. [can see litile
henefit in the Board's schedule to once more have this letter as an agenda item. However, you may wish

to bring this up as an item of discussion in general business. | do not believe there Is any more stomach for-

the regurgitation of this item than there was when it was previously discussed and digested.

Tonv Hanmer
Man-Executive Board Director

Board Advisor, Corporaie Strategy & Marketing




